
• 

-~ 

• 

Minute #7 - 2 - October 24, 1975 

Matter under discussion was 280 Remington Loaded Rounds 
with 270 Case Mix. 

A.J. Herrnandorfer briefed the Subcommittee concerning the 
280 caliber product problem that was first discovered at Ilion. 
Initial testing indicated that all of the suspect product 
loading was confined to the 9th and 10th of July, 1975, and 
that said product was never commercially distributed. 

The Subcommittee, based upon this report which was sub­
sequently confirmed by the final report attached hereto as 
Exhibit A, determined no further action was necessary. 
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